
From:   tom tsiang  
Sent:   February 23, 2019 8:28 AM 
To:   David West; Gloria.collier 
Subject:  Land Acknowledgement  
  
Dear Councillor West, 
 
My name is Tom Tsiang on 47 Laverock Ave. 
 
I read the article on Land Acknowledgement this week in RH the Liberal newspaper. I 
totally agree with you that we should recognize the existence of Indigenous people on 
their traditional land. They have been here tens of thousands of year before us. Your 
motion is the least we can do for them. Please don’t give up I am sure it will gather more 
support in the next council meeting on Mar.25.  
You have my support. 
 
Yours truly, 
Tom 
 
 


